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2024 CONVENTION 
Our current plan is to revive the previous proposal from 2020 and hold the convention at the Gold Coast 
Casino and Resort in Oroville.  This is where we were going to hold it until the COVID situation 
happened. 
 
Tentative date is April 11-13, 2024.  I will be calling the casino to see if the dates are open. 
 
Looking for any input / thoughts from the Board. 
 
 
2025 CONVENTION 
We are in preliminary discussions with Rio Grande Modeling and Historical Society about a joint 
convention.  They have suggested the east end of the WP, ie: Elko, Wendover, maybe Ely.  We have 
also discussed Salt Lake City again.  Their preference would be a post summer convention.  What would 
work best for us in that context is probably late September. 
 
Looking for some thoughts from the Board. 
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